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We began back in company on Tuesday 13th January after our Christmas break.  

We held our “Christmas party”.  There were lots of games upstairs for the 

explorers, a fancy dress competition, and for supper they devoured a mountain 

of chicken nuggets, chips, crisps and buns.  There was just time to hand out the 

gifts Father Christmas had left before it was time for them to go home. 
 

The juniors, seniors and brigaders played a combination of Wii games and 

more traditional games, they also had a fancy dress competition and when the 

explorers had gone home it was time for them to have some food and collect 

the gifts that Father Christmas had left for them before it was also time for 

them to go home.   
 

Our Girls brigade annual rededication Service is on Sunday 1st February 2015.  

During this service the leaders and girls will reaffirm their promises, service 

awards will be handed out, presentation of some special awards for older girls 

will be made and Eleanor Bennett will be commissioned as an officer in our 

company.  We look forward to this service and hope that there will be plenty 

of support for the girls on this special day.  Refreshments will be served 

afterwards. 
 

In company during the coming weeks we will be practicing a couple of things 

for the service and starting back on our badge work. 


